From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 16, 2017 1:19:51 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 8:03 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shiloh Riley

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not agree with this increase. How much more money does our hydro have to cost before you have
to choose feeding your family or paying your bill. I had a balance of 170.00 owing and | get a letter
asking to consider pre authorized debit never will | allow hydro access to my account you can count on
that.. With so many people on pensions disability etc | cant believe the hydro costs and how they pay it
even with a full time job I still have to cut pay checks in half to get caught up. It is ridiculus and
preposterous. That your rates make a family or seniors cringe with fear every month. If this continues
no one will ever be able to afford to eat, pay other bills, to afford to own there own home etc. So tell
me Katherine Wynn what have you done for this country other then make your country your fellow
countrymen cringe and wonder how they will make it until they get paid again.

So again " | DO NOT. WILL NOT ACCEPT ANOTHER INCREASE ON A SINGLE BILL."

-- Attachment --


mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



